
Dear [Child Care Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the current fees and payment 

structure for my child's care at [Child Care Center Name]. I would appreciate it if you could 

provide me with the following information: 

• What are the current fees for the different programs offered? 

• Are there any additional costs I should be aware of? 

• What payment methods do you accept? 

• Are there any available discounts or financial aid options? 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


